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18/02/2019  15:18:412019/0448/P OBJ Sandra Wheen I am writing as a resident of Gordon Mansions.  I am concerned about the new type of radiation  -5G- that 

these installations will bring very close to me and other residents.  If these installations are not suitable for 

siting near a school they are even less suitable for siting close to people's homes where there are people of all 

ages including pregnant mothers, young children and elderly people.  It would be ironic (and a human tragedy) 

to be causing cancer so close to UCLH's Cancer Centre in Huntley Street.  Just because there are antennae 

on the building already doesn't mean it is safe to nod through this next level of technology without scrutiny.  I 

also object to the fact that these installations will add considerably to the height of the building and will look 

ugly.
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